
 

Kids Club 207-780-1421 

Email:  Brigitte@biccc.org 

 

Administrative Office 

Mailing Address” 

502 Cave Ave. B.I 98110 

(206) 842-6525 

 

Martin Blevins Bookkeeper 

Accounts@biccc.org 

 

Important Dates to Re-
member! 
 

Monday, April 7th—April 
11th 

BISD Spring Break! 

We are open! 

 

Check the calendar for possible 
field trips and special activities! 

 

 

BICCC is proudly sponsored by: 

Looking forward to Spring Weather! 

Brigitte  &  Noah 

Spring Break is just around the corner (April 7th to 11th) . If the family is thinking 
about hitting the ski slopes or planning a sunny vacation get a way, please let us know. 
It helps us plan fun activities and staff schedules for these longer days. 

To ensure that the week will run smoothly, please note the following: 

• •If someone other than a parent is picking up, please let us know. If it is an individ-
ual from your emergency contact list, we can be notified via e-mail, phone call or 
written note. If it is an individual who has not picked up before, please provide 
their full address and cell phone information. Pick up person must also provide 
valid ID upon arrival. 

• •Please provide a nut–free lunch for your child each day unless otherwise posted. 

• If your child has a special project that they are working on or have a favorite book 
that they are reading, they are more than welcome to bring it with them as long as 
they are willing to take responsibility for it.    

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach me at this email address or 
you can call (206) 780-1421. 

We are looking forward to seeing you! 

Spring Break!! 

What’s Happening! 
The crocus and daffodils are blooming, the fruit trees are starting to bud out, the 
grass has that fresh green hue, the hummingbirds are dive bombing the feeder and 
songbirds are nesting! The Big Kids and Kids Club campus is in full spring color! 

 

Did you know that Black Beard blockaded the port of Charleston and the only thing 
he asked for was a chest full of medicine or that the female pirate Cheng I Sao com-
manded a fleet of ships that could rival most countries at the time?   

As crazy as it may sound, we are living in an ice age!  These are just examples of  
the subjects that we have been learning about during the month of March with plenty 
of art and STEM projects to go along with them. 

April’s themes will have our Kids Clubbers learning simple marine biology, how the 
movie the Wizard of Oz was created, a Week of Motor Trend and the History of 
Anime.   

We are looking forward to seeing where our kids imaginations will take them! 


